
From: Martin, Tim (DOC)
To: Kyla Evans
Subject: RE: Attached Image
Date: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 11:48:47 AM

Ms. Evans,
 
The DOC has no further documents of record as there are no payments received by the Department
of Correction from the telephone service provider.
 
Tim Martin
DE DOC
 

From: Kyla Evans <kevans@humanrightsdefensecenter.org> 
Sent: Friday, October 25, 2019 6:35 PM
To: Martin, Tim (DOC) <Tim.Martin@delaware.gov>
Subject: RE: Attached Image
 
Hi Mr. Martin,
 
Thank you very much for sending this link. One element of our request that is not addressed by the
documents accessible via the link you provided is commission payment data. Specifically, we are
looking for the following:
 
Documents detailing all payments received by Delaware DOC from any telephone service
provider, or on behalf of any telephone service provider, from January 1, 2013 to present.
 
Please let me know when you will be able to provide this information.
 
Best,
Kyla Evans
 

From: Martin, Tim (DOC) [mailto:Tim.Martin@delaware.gov] 
Sent: Monday, September 30, 2019 3:42 PM
To: Kyla Evans
Subject: FW: Attached Image
 
 
Ms. Evans,
 
In regards to your recent DE FOIA request for: Phone and Video Visitation Contracts
and Payments.
 
Please see attached link to:
 
http://contracts.delaware.gov/contracts_detail.asp?i=5153
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With this response, your DE FOIA request is now beiung considered closed.
 
Thank you,
 
Tim Martin
DE DOC
 


